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Memorandum 
 

Subject: Niagara Region Transit – Port Colborne NRT OnDemand Statistics 

Date: February 26, 2024   
To: Saima Tufail, Acting Clerk, City of Port Colborne 

From: Carla Stout, General Manager    
______________________________________________________________________ 

The intent of this memo is to provide your Council with a quarterly ridership update. 
Attached are performance statistics for the NRT OnDemand service in Port Colborne, 
for the period of January 1, 2023 to December 30, 2023. This information is to be 
shared with your Council for their general information and review.  

If there are any questions pertaining to the ridership statistics, please contact Rob Addy, 
Deputy General Manager Transit Operations at rob.addy@nrtransit.ca.  
 
Please direct any questions pertaining to the Transit Special Levy, or how transit costs 
in your community are calculated to Todd Harrison, Commissioner/Treasurer, Niagara 
Region at todd.harrison@niagararegion.ca.  
 
Respectfully,  
 

 
____________________ 
Carla Stout, DPA 
General Manager 
Niagara Transit Commission 
 
Cc:  Rob Addy, Deputy General Manager, Transit Operations 
 Emma Braniff, Acting Manager, Specialty Services 
 Todd Harrison, Commissioner/Treasurer, Niagara Region 
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